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8th December 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
  
We are planning an educational trip to Geneva that will take place in the October half term of 2024 (23rd – 27th 

October 2024). I will be acting as the visit leader. 
 
The Geneva trip will provide students with an excellent opportunity to learn outside of the classroom and to 
deepen their knowledge and understanding of Physics, History, Art, Politics, and many more academic areas. As 
well as allowing the students to experience and enjoy the culture of Geneva. During the visit, there will be 
opportunities to visit famous landmarks such as the UN Headquarters, and the Large Hadron Collider. The students 
will have the opportunity to engage with a range of activities, including tours of historic landmarks and areas.   
 
We will be having a short meeting for all students interested in attending the trip early next term, however, at 
this stage we would like to find out how many students would be interested in this opportunity.   
 
The trip will cost approximately £1000, which will include flights, accommodation, and pricing for all activities 
that the students will be involved with. If your child would like to attend, please can you pay a £50 non-
refundable deposit to the following bank account by Friday 15th December 2023.  
 

Bank:   Natwest Bank 

Account name:   The Ladies’ College   

Account Number:        06017614 

Sort Code:                   60-09-20 
 
We have no doubt that the students will benefit a great deal from this trip to Geneva, and hope that your child 
can be part of this exciting opportunity. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Realette McGregor 

Mrs Rialette McGregor 

Head of Physics 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

Please return to Mrs McGregor  
Email rmcgregor@ladiescollege.ac.gg 
 
Student Name:  
 
____________________________________________  
 
Tutor group: ________________________ 
 
This is to confirm that I have received the letter and 
that my child would like to secure a place on the 
Geneva October 2024 trip.  I confirm that I have paid 
£50 by BACS. 
 
Signature of Parent: _____________________________ 
 
Name of Parent: ________________________________  
 
Date: ________________ 
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